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October 7, 2008 

Mr. Jack Ayres, Vice-president 
SMJ Contracting, Inc. 
1050 Benjamin Franklin Highway West 
Douglassville, PA 19518 

RE: Creative Health Services, Inc. 
Pottstown, PA 19464 

Dear Jack: 

Thank you for the fine job that you did in coordinating the work on constructing 
the renovations for Creative Health Services and the Community Health and 
Dental Care. I know that you had a difficult job and I appreciate your efforts. 
am glad that you were willing to be flexible and willing to adjust to the 
requirements of the project and the changes that were made during construction. 

It was a pleasure to work with you and Keith. You were always professional in 
your work with the client and with Keith. That made the job run smoothly. That 
also made my job easier. I think both Creative Health Services and their tenant, 
Community Health and Dental Care, are pleased with the workmanship and the 
cooperation of SMJ. 

This is one of many projects that I have designed that were constructed by SMJ. 
I look forward to having the opportunity to work with you again. 

Sincerely yours, 

'V1.c-b-
P. Richard Frantz, A.I.A. 
Registered Architect 

Copy: Stanley A. Fonder 
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